
Submitter: Donna Dobin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2694 

I sincerely believe that most 16 year are too young to vote. While a small percentage 

of 16 year olds are capable of making a rational decisions.  There is a much larger 

percentage that lacks the knowledge and experience to realize the repercussions of 

passing a bad bill. I believe that at 16 most young people lack the experience of 

paying taxes and only see how nice it would be to have all of their wants and needs 

provided for them at no cost or hardship to them. I believe that until they are capable 

of paying taxes and can realize the repercussions of a bad bill, such as HJR 20, HB 

2694 and HB 3206 than they should not be given the right to vote.  

 


